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Death Investigation of Sgt. Stephen Williams 
 
 
 
The investigation into the death of Sgt. Stephen Williams of the Moody Police Department is ongoing. 
The St. Clair County Sheriff’s Office, JSU Center for Applied Forensics, and ALEA, along with numerous 
supporting agencies are currently conducting an extensive investigation. 
I would like to thank all of the assisting agencies who are too numerous to name who responded 
without hesitation to an Officer in need. 
I also would like to thank the citizens of Moody and all of St. Clair County for their outpouring of 
support for all Law Enforcement. 
Finally, I would ask that we all support the family of Sgt. Williams with prayer. 
 
 

 

Billy J. Murray  
Sheriff 
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